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Dear Campus Community, 

Plans for the Fall Move-In Day are already in motion, and I would like to invite you to join me in welcoming the Class 

of 2023 to campus on Thursday, August 22, 2019. 

As in the past, Residence Life and Housing will have a fleet of golf carts ready to assist families moving students' 

belongings from parking lots across campus into the residence hall communities. This is a wonderful opportunity to 

get the fall semester off to a great start by welcoming first-year residents and their families to campus. 

The volunteer registration site is now open on the Residence Life and Housing website for you to sign up. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dan Bertsos at 937-775-4172 or dan.bertsos@wright.edu. 

Thank you for supporting this Wright State tradition! 

Warmest regards, 

Cheryl B. Schrader, Ph.D. 

President 
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